
From: Rick Berliner
To: Carol Ann Desiderio; Barbara Murphy
Subject: Please make progress on Roosevelt Park
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 2:47:39 PM

Dear City Councilors,

I am writing to urge you to make progress, any progress, on the Roosevelt Park
project.
It has been four years since I attended the community meeting at the Salemwood
cafeteria where this project was being presented and discussed and I am
disappointed that so little progress has happened.  So much time has been wasted. 
So much expense has been incurred because of these delays.  Please pass the
needed resolutions to end the delays and get the remediation started.  It is a
tremendous waste of this centrally located resource to have the park fenced off and in
unusable condition for so long.  My personal experience using the park for athletic
practices five years ago make me prefer the turf design as full use of the park by
multiple groups often wrecked its grass, but it is vital that this park be available for
future athletic use whatever the surface.  Please make progress on this.  Thank you.

Sincerely, 
Rick Berliner
52 Glen St.
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